UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK

NO. 21-04

INTAKE SECTION —HATO REY

RETURN TO REGULAR OPERATING SCHEDULE BEGINNING JUNE 1, 2021

Effective Tuesday, June 1, 2021, the Clerk’s Office Intake Section at the Federico
Degetau Federal Office Building in Hato Rey, will return to its regular (pre-pandemic) operating
schedule:

Mondays through Fridays

8:30AM to 12N
1:00 PM to 4:45PM

Mandatory use of face masks and social distancing requirements remain in effect in all
public court spaces.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 24" day of May 2021.
MARIA ANTONGIORGI-JORDAN, ESQ.
CLERK OF COURT
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